
Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

“To enable, encourage and equip all children to achieve their best
through an inspiring and nurturing environment.”

Friday 10th March 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope all of our families managed to stay warm but also enjoy the snow on Wednesday. Thank you for
supporting children with the home learning activities suggested.

Parents Evening re-schedule
I realise that as a consequence of the school closure, half of the parents evening slots were cancelled.

We will be running a re-scheduled session on Wednesday 22 March, again from 4.00pm until 5.30pm -
keeping everyone’s slots the same as they had been booked for Wednesday.

If you missed a session on Tuesday due to illness, or have a problem with your pre-existing Wednesday
slot no longer working for Wednesday 22nd, please contact the office to re-arrange.

School Photo Day
A photographer will be coming into school on the morning of Wednesday 19th April to take individual pupil
and sibling portraits along with a whole school photo. These will be available to purchase shortly
afterwards.

Industrial Action
The National Education Union is holding two days of industrial action on Wednesday 16th and Thursday
16th March. Although there will be some impact, we will remain open for all children. All children are
expected to attend. Children in Brunel class should wear their PE kit on that day.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes,

Mr Randell
Headteacher
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